





June 18,2013

Mr. Chris Cahill

Planner III

Napa County Dept. of Planning, Engineering & Environmental Management
1195 Third Street, 2™ Floor

Napa, CA 94559

SUBIJECT: ARAUJO ESTATE WINES USE PERMIT MODIFICATION

Dear Mr, Cabhill:

We are writing as neighbors of the Araujo Estate Wines property to express our support
for the winery’s application to modify its use permit and wine marketing plan. The
winery has historically been a good neighbor on Pickett Road. The property is
beautifully maintained and the owners have always been very sensitive to maintaining the
rural ambiance and quiet nature of this part of the valley.

Daphne and Bart Araujo recently sent us a letter advising that they have filed a proposed
use permit modification with Napa County to add some tours, tastings, and marketing
events to their current winery marketing plan. The proposed changes to the marketing
plan were described in detail in the letter. We do not see this as a significant increase in
Araujo Estate Wines’ current modest marketing plan, and do not think that the proposed
changes will alter the rural ambiance of Pickett Road in any way.

Napa Valley wineries need to be able to perform reasonable marketing functions to insure
that grape growing and winemaking continue to be the primary land uses in this famous
wine region. Viable wineries are an integral part of the preservation of agriculture in the
Napa Valley. The Araujos are great neighbors and exemplary stewards of their land, and
we are pleased to support their application for use permit modification.

Thank you for your consideration of our support for our neighbor and this winery.

Sincerel ﬂ'\
i .

Keith & Priscilla Geeslin
2121 Pickett Road IUN 21 2013
Calistoga, CA 94515 '
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